
Welcome to our new edition of Airwaves. Grab a cuppa, read & enjoy! 

It seems like as each month goes by, there’s more and more things happening that get us 
out and about in our community! And that’s a good thing. 
We love it! If you’ve got something happening, let us know. 
Maybe we can be there and make it even better! 

Here’s just some of what 
we’ve been up to since our 
last newsletter: 
 Premier Movie Screening 
at Event Cinemas Tuggerah 
of The Chosen Season 4. 

 A couple of Bunnings 
BBQs at West Gosford 

 Guest speaking at churches around the Coast. 

 On-site broadcast from St Phillips Christian College 
Young Parents College Open Day. 

 Simulcasting Good Friday and Easter Sunday Services. 
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As a community radio station, every five years we have to apply to the Australian Communications and 
Media Authority (ACMA) to renew our broadcasting licence. When we do this we have to prove that we 
are financially viable, complying with all our licence conditions, meeting all governance obligations, and 
have the support of our listeners, what the ACMA call our “community of interest”. 

We have recently lodged our renewal application, the dreaded Form B66, and are confident of a positive 
outcome. We will be informed of the result of our application by the ACMA sometime before our current 
licence expires in October this year. 

We want to offer a huge thank you to everyone who renewed their memberships or became members for 
the first time over the past few months. We were able to show the ACMA that we have a very healthy 
base of financial members, which speaks volumes to them about the support we have within our 
community, and your desire for us to continue to broadcast Christian radio to the Coast. 

We had a great response to our first ever Easter Colouring 
Competition! 

With a total of 50 fabulous entries from children in the 3 age 
groups, it was really tough to select the winners. 

Eventually, after much consideration and discussion, we 
settled on entries from Micah, Layla and Anaïs. They all 
received family movie passes from our great friends at  
Event Cinemas Tuggerah. Enjoy the movies guys! 

A huge thank you to everyone one who entered, and if you 
didn’t win this time, don’t be discouraged! We’ll be giving 
you more opportunities in the future. 


